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Wednesday, December 14, 2016 | 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Embassy Suites Hotel | Gulfstream Room A & B | 1100 S.E. 17th Street, Fort Lauderdale

Public Meeting Notice 
S.E. 17th Street Mobility Plan 

Connect with us! /cityoffortlauderdale @FTLCityNews /cityoffortlauderdale

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with its partners to improve mobility on and around the S.E. 
17th Street corridor and the surrounding street network. The City greatly appreciates the feedback 
our neighbors have provided on this initiative to date. Neighbors are invited to join us once again as 
we present the final recommendations for improvements resulting from data collection and analysis, 
as well as feedback from the community and technical committee. 

•	 A brief overview of the project will be provided at 6:00 p.m.
•	 Guests will be invited to visit stations to review the Mobility Plan recommendations.
•	 Project team members will be available to answer any questions. 

We look forward to continuing to work with our neighbors on enhancing safety and mobility in the 
area to create a more livable S.E. 17th Street corridor.

For more information, please contact Debora Griner, Transportation Manager, at 
954-828-6307 or 17st@fortlauderdale.gov (email address valid until December 31, 2016).

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!


